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The Editorial Board wishes to express their regrets for
several unfortunate printing errors that occurred in the last
issue-Volume 4, Number 1. The first error was the inadvertant
deletion of Julie Mackoffls name from the list of Associate Edi-
tors on the masthead. The Editorial Board takes this opportu-
nity to apologize to Julie and to recognize and thank her for the
work she had done for the Review. The other errors were the
inadvertent misspelling of the following names: Hon. James M.
Dolliver, Philip M. Phibbs, Jill Strickland Ruckelshaus, William
D. Ruckelshaus, William T. Weyerhaeuser, R. Franklin Thomp-
son, Donald S. Cohen and Mark Reutlinger. The Editorial Board
apologizes to each of the individuals named above and is taking
the necessary precautions to ensure that such errors do not
reoccur.

As the Table of Contents indicates, this issue contains
diverse subject matter. First, it includes Dean Fredric C.
Tausend's remarks at the annual meeting of the Law School's
Board of Visitors, outlining the goals for the new law center.
Second, Doctor Andrew S. Watson's article provides an
insightful analysis of the role of a mid-city law center and
related objectives for legal education. Next, the issue contains
the third article in a series on the Pacific Northwest Electric
Power Planning and Conservation Act (PNEPPCA) - Mr.
Preston Michie's article dealing with the implementation and
purchase authority provisions of the Act. Finally, this issue
offers Mr. Todd M. Johnson's comprehensive treatment of the
relationship between community property law and the Equal
Credit Opportunity Act.

Mary Spillane
Editor-in-Chief


